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WELCOME TO THE SHCC LISTSERV

The SHCC LISTSERV provides updates on important time- sensitive information about the 

administration of your Section 8 HAP Contract and other items of interest released by HUD.


                                        

Sent: Friday, September 09, 2011 11:32 AM
To: UpdateSHCC
Subject: SHCC ListServ #115 - PBCA Contract Update


PBCA Contract Update

In the last few months we have seen many changes in the PBCA program. Most recently, we told you about HUD’s decision to withdraw the PBCA contract awards in most states, including Texas and Arkansas, with plans to re-bid the contracts soon.

Two weeks ago, HUD offered, and SHCC accepted, a 6-month extension of our contract to serve as the PBCA for Texas and Arkansas. The contract also includes three, optional 3-month extensions. This new contract will be effective on October 1, 2011. Under this new contract, SHCC will continue to process and pay vouchers, handle tenant concerns, renew contracts and adjust rents. However, under the new contract SHCC will not be performing Management and Occupancy Reviews (MORs). As a result, SHCC has cancelled all MOR’s that were already scheduled for September and will not be scheduling any reviews until further notice. We will miss our annual visits to your properties and look forward to resuming them under a new contract with HUD. 

HUD has stated that they hope to re-bid the PBCA contracts through issuance of a NOFA within the next 60 days.

Please email us with any questions.
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